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Précis of The Collaborative Educational Trust of Wilmslow (TCET) 

Shadow Trust Board (STB) Meeting – 28th January 2019 

 

The STB held its most recent meeting on 28th January 2019. 
 
The Board has finalised the applications to convert the schools to academies and to form a 
Multi Academy Trust (MAT). These applications have now been accepted by the Department 
for Education (DfE) and will be submitted for consideration by the Head Teacher Board 
(HTB), a necessary part of the approval process, at their meeting to be held on 7th February 
2019. 
 
Assuming that we receive approval at the HTB in February, we will continue to plan on the 
basis that we will have the MAT, subject to final approval by the participating schools, ready 
in 2019. 
 
We have continued to work on recruiting and strengthening the Trust Board. We have been 
successful at identifying and recruiting a number of individuals who will bring additional skills 
and experience that will significantly enhance the effectiveness of the Board.  
 
We continue to communicate on progress with all those directly and indirectly involved with 

the schools as parents, staff and members of the local community. 

We will continue to post regular updates both on the school and TCET websites. 

https://sites.google.com/site/tcetwilm/ 
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